
 
 
 
To: UPD 
 
From: Chief Marty Williamson 
 
Date: February 12, 2021  
  
Subj: Directive 21-01         SUPA Stipends Updated 

Directive 15-06 Rescinded 
 
Directive 21-01     Updated   Feb. 17, 2021 
 
 
Effective Immediately, Directive 15-06 is rescinded and is now covered under the most recent SUPA 

MOU for stipends.  
 
Effective Immediately, the attached form will now be used for submission for stipends based on the 

current SUPA MOU. The descriptions are also attached in the body of the form. The Chief no longer has any 
discretion in creating any additional stipends, only those listed are authorized at the amounts listed. 

 
For those of you that qualify for Bilingual pay, you must attach documentation that you utilized the 

language during the past month. I will accept an F.I. card, citation number, police report, or an incident number 
where you logged the event please.  I have added incident number to the criteria listed in 21.26 o. of the SUPA 
MOU. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


